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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Tuesday 28th June  

Year 6 Chessington Trip  
 
 

Thursday 7th July 3.30pm  
School Summer Fair  
 
 
 

Tuesday 5th July  
Sports Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 Thursday 21st July  

End of term  

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
Indigo  Yunus         
Lilac        Emily V 
Silver          Rehan 
Crimson   Mylie     
Yellow       Dawud    
Gold          Raima 
Green           Farida  
Pink           Elanur 
Purple          Hafsah 
Orange Khadija        
Brown          Charis 
Red            Kadra 
Blue          Sidrit 

Well done superstars! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Circus Fun 
 
Year 1 and 2 children had a fantastic day with 
the National Centre for Circus Arts, learning circus 
skills. They spun plates and balanced flower sticks. 
They have been reading Leon and the Place Between 
and these workshops helped the children to understand how the 
characters were feeling. 

Circus Fun 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 
 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Thank You - Ford Britain Trust 
 
We were very lucky recently to receive a cheque from 
Ford Britain Trust for £2,500.  This wonderful donation 
has been used to buy much needed desktop computers 
to support learning at Pakeman.   

We are extremely grateful to Ford Britain for their     
generosity in supporting our current desktop initiative. 

 

Year Group Best   
Attendance 

Most   
Improved  

Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality 

EYFS & 
KS1 

 
Crimson class 

  

 
Under 96% 

 
Silver Class 

 

KS2  
Purple Class 

 
Purple class 

 
 

 
Red Class 

 

School Show 
 

Pakeman presents 
 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
 

14th & 15th July 
 

morning and afternoon performances 
 

Keep the dates free -  details to follow 

 

Good Luck Maddy 

Maddy leaves us this week 
to take time to prepare for 
the arrival of her new baby. 

We would like to thank  
Maddy for all her hard work 
at Pakeman.  We also wish her the best of 
luck and hope to see her back visiting us 
soon. 

Welcome Back Maria 
 

 

 

 

We would like to say a very big welcome back 
to our year 2 teacher, Maria.   

We have missed you Maria! 



 

TastEd at Pakeman 
 

Marcia has been spending time with year 
1 and 2 children exploring food, through 
TastEd sensory sessions.  In their first two 
sessions,  they have enjoyed handling   
tomatoes and clementines. 
It has been exciting watching these      
children discover new healthy foods.  So 
far, when exploring the foods, they have 
focussed on the first two senses - sight 
and touch.  
 
 
 
 
TasteEd is a sensory scheme which offers children a positive     
exposure to fruit and vegetables.  The aim of the scheme is that it 
will lead to children becoming more willing to try 
a range of healthy foods.    
 
For more information about ideas that parents 
and carers can try at home: TastEd for parents 

 

Please speak to Natalie for more information 

Free Yoga Classes  
with WengYee 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Available for Pakeman Parents/Carers 
 

Wednesdays 
9:15am - 10:30am  

 
29th June     6th July    13th July 

 
Sessions take place in the Science Lab 

 
Bring water and comfortable clothes  

 
Speak to Natalie for more information 

 
Click on the link for  yoga class details: 

Wengee Yoga Classes 

https://www.tasteeducation.com/activities/
https://www.wengyee6.com/

